
THE UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN 
Regents Communication 

ACTION REQUEST 

Subject: Report of Faculty Retirement 
Action Requested: Adoption of Retirement Memoir 

Guohua Xi, M.D., professor of neurosurgery and program associate, Crosby Neurosurgical 
Laboratories, in the Medical School, retired from active faculty status on February 28, 2025. 

Professor Xi received his M.D. from Zhejiang Medical University in 1985. He joined the 
University of Michigan faculty as a research investigator in 1998, and was promoted to assistant 
research scientist in 2000, research assistant professor in 2003, research associate professor in 
2004, associate professor in 2005, Richard C. Schneider Research Professor of Neurosurgery in 
2009, and professor in 2011. 

 Dr. Xi has extensive experience in stroke models and intracerebral hemorrhage.  He has 
received at least 14 RO1 grants and over 226 peer-reviewed journal articles.  Dr. Xi received the 
American Heart Association Established Investigator Award four years in a row (2008-2012).  He 
served as a grant reviewer for the National Institutes of Health (NIH), the American Heart 
Association (AHA), the National Institute of Biomedical Imaging and Bioengineering (NIBIB) 
during his outstanding career.  Dr. Xi has mentored over 100 students, visiting scholars, residents 
and postdoctoral fellows.   

The Regents now salute this distinguished faculty member by naming Guohua Xi, professor 
emeritus of neurosurgery. 
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